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I am in support of allocating operational funding to the Oregon Film office. I have 

worked in the Portland film industry in the locations department for over 12 years. 

The Oregon Film office plays an important role in helping film projects choose 

Oregon as a film location, thus bringing a large number of jobs and money to the 

state. They provide support to projects of any size and help guide filmmakers through 

the permit and incentive processes. I communicate with the staff over there 

frequently and they have always been incredibly helpful. I feel like they are crucial to 

continuing to grow filming within Oregon. 


